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Anne Arundel County Department of Inspections and Permits 
to Require Third Party Professional Liability

Insurance and Hold Harmless
Effective April 1, 2021

Beginning April 1, 2021, in a continued effort to improve the third party 
inspections program and protect public interest, the Department of 
Inspections and Permits will require proof of general liability and 
professional liability insurance for all third party inspections.

In addition, a written statement will be required to acknowledge the hold 
harmless policy. 

Please see the attached Third Party Professional Liability Insurance form 
also available at the following link:  https://www.aacounty.org/
departments/inspections-and-permits/permit-center/forms-and-
publications/third-party-insurance.pdf

For more information please contact Andrew McCarra, Engineer 
Manager at 410-222-7734 or ipmcca25@aacounty.org. 

NOTICE
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